Benwick Primary School



High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266

email: office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs. J. North, BEd Hons, NPQH

www.benwick.cambs.sch.uk

12-Mar-19

Dear Parents/Carers,

Comic Relief 2019

Comic Relief takes place on Friday 15 March 2019 and we would like the school to take part.

School Council have decided that on Friday 15 March we will wear something red for £1.00.

We would also like to host our own Benwick's Got Talent to celebrate Comic Relief. On Friday 15 March, we will host a provisional talent show within our classes, where we will vote for our favourite two acts to perform in front of the whole school on Monday 18 March at 10:30.

Yours Sincerely

School Council

Edward, Alyssa, Milly, Aidan, Taylor, Mia H, Mia H and Zak.